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Thank you for your interest and application for the position of <<insert Working Title>> at the University of Georgia.  UGA is currently consolidating faculty and staff positions into one applicant system, UGAJobs, which will become active on July 9th.   UGAJobs will become the new employment application website for all open positions.  Applicants who have applied for positions in UGA’s FacultyJobs system must reapply for the reposted position on UGAJobs.  Please know we remain interested in your application and would like you to reapply to the reposted position in UGAJobs at https://www.ugajobsearch.com beginning Monday, July 9. 
 
We greatly appreciate your support as we transition to this new applicant system and we hope to see your application materials soon.  If you have any questions, please contact <<insert unit contact name, email, and phone number>>.
 

